
30 November 2023 

Scotland and Wales Executive
Committees - Nominations now
open

Branches in Scotland and Wales are encouraged to hold meetings to make
nominations for the upcoming elections to the Scotland and Wales Executive
Committees.

Following the inaugural devolved policy conferences which took place in October,
elections will now take place to select the members and officers of the Scotland
Executive Committee and Wales Executive Committee. 

Branches with members employed in Scotland or Wales will have the opportunity
to nominate candidates for the Executive Committees. Nominations for both
committees must be submitted by 5pm on 7 December 2023.

In Scotland, branches are asked to make nominations for:

Co-Convenor – 2 to be elected
Deputy Convenor – 2 to be elected
Scotland Executive Committee - 14 to be elected

In Wales, branches are asked to make nominations for:

Chair – 1 to be elected
Vice chair - 3 to be elected
Wales Executive Committee - 12 to be elected

Regulations

Regulations, nomination papers and the constitutions of both committees are
available now on PCS Digital.

Scotland – Constitution, regulations and nomination papers

Wales – Constitution, regulations and nomination papers

https://www.mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/article/Scotland-Executive-Committee-election-regulations-2023
https://www.mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/article/Wales-Executive-Committee-election-regulations-2023

